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Welcome! 
Welcome to the bulletin designed to provide you with news from the Yorkshire and the 
Humber Clinical Senate.  The Senate provides free and fully independent clinical advice 
on service change proposals. You will f ind on our website a range of information on the 
Senate, our published work and a selection of our case studies.   

 
Annual Report 2019-20 
 
We are delighted to attach a link to our 2019 – 20 Annual Report.  I hope you enjoy reading 
about our work over the last 12 months.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Update on Current and Recently Completed Reviews  
 

Our present and forthcoming work includes: 

 
• Pontefract midwifery led unit (MLU).    Our continuing work with Wakefield CCG 

considering the options for the Pontefract midwifery led unit have been paused due to 
the focus on the response to COVID-19.  
 

• Cheshire & Merseyside - Macclesfield Hospital.  The system has developed a 
model of care and wish to use the principles and values within it to underpin the 
options for the services they want to provide.   The Senate has been asked to conduct 
a tabletop review of this model and the timetable for this is currently being confirmed.   
 

   

 

http://www.yhsenate.nhs.uk/SenateAdviceUpdates/PublishedAdvice.php
https://www.yhsenateannualreport1920.com/
https://www.yhsenateannualreport1920.com/


 

 
• Bassetlaw Hospital.   We are working with Bassetlaw CCG to provide clinical advice 

on their proposals for changes to their mental health services.  We have a short 
timeline as our report needs to be with the commissioners prior to the next stage of 
the assurance process.   
 

• West Yorkshire & Harrogate ICS.  We may have the opportunity to work with West 
Yorkshire & Harrogate ICS on their options for planned care and the prioritisation 
process for it.   

Council Membership and Opportunities for Clinicians 
 
There has been a lot of interest in the advertised posts on our Council. We will be conducting 
interviews over the coming weeks and hope to be welcoming our new members before the 
end of the year.   

The opportunity to join our Assembly always remains open and the recruitment details can be 
found on our website. 
 
Work with Us 

 
Please contact us if you would like to discuss any potential work with the Senate or have any 
queries on the above.  We are keen to hear from you to understand what clinical input you 
would want from the Senate and ideally how we may best work with you.   
 
Contact Us 
 

Web Address 
www.yhsenate.nhs.uk  

Senate Manager 
 
 
 

Joanne Poole 
Joanne.poole1@nhs.net 
07900715369 
 
 
 

Senate Chair Chris Welsh 
Chris.welsh@nhs.net 
07831197822 

Senate Administrator Stephanie Beal 
stephaniebeal@nhs.net 
07730381701 

 

http://www.yhsenate.nhs.uk/SenateMembership/SenateAssembly.php
http://www.yhsenate.nhs.uk/Contact-Us.php
http://www.yhsenate.nhs.uk/
mailto:Joanne.poole1@nhs.net
mailto:Chris.welsh@nhs.net
mailto:stephaniebeal@nhs.net

